
South Bay Water Recycling (SBWR) has a planned shutdown of the 

recycled water system in San José [see map below] on [March 25, 2024]. 

The shutdown is expected to last approximately five [5] days. Recycled 

water service is planned to be restored on [March 29, 2024]. This website 

will provide project updates, as necessary.  

The area primarily impacted by this planned Operations and Maintenance shutdown, is located in the San José 

Muni Water. For further shutdown information contact: 

• City of San José Municipal Water System (408) 277-3671 

 

Additional Retailer contact information: 

• San Jose Water (408) 279-7900 

• City of Milpitas (408) 586-2600 

• City of Santa Clara (408) 615-2000  

 

For any additional questions email SBWR@sanjoseca.gov 

 

 

https://www.sanjoseca.gov/your-government/departments-offices/environmental-services/water-utilities/drinking-water
https://www.sjwater.com/our-company/news-media/water-blogged/what-recycled-water
https://www.milpitas.gov/755/Recycled-Water
https://www.santaclaraca.gov/our-city/departments-g-z/water-sewer-utilities/recycled-water-utility
mailto:SBWR@sanjoseca.gov

